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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the Badger’s Den first newsletter. 

I hope you all had a lovely summer break. We 

have completed our first full week in the Badger’s Den. The children 

have settled in really well. In the Badger’s Den our focus is language 

development, completing activities and personal targets. As a 

reminder, children who attend Nurture are in the Badger’s Den in 

the morning, returning back at lunch time to join their class for the 

rest of the afternoon.  

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

The children will be 

developing their social skills, 

self-esteem and self-

confidence through a variety 

of activities. These 

activities include: 

• Circle time 

• Visit to the park and 

library  

• Arts and crafts 

• Sensory activities with 

sand and water 

• Role playing  

• Board games and jigsaws 

• Feelings and emotions 

discussions 

 

 

 

Literacy 

The children will have 

opportunities in the Badger’s 

Den to read plenty stories. We 

are starting off with ‘Room on 

the Broom’ by Julia Donaldson 

and we will complete activities 

to develop our understanding. 

The children will complete 

pieces of writing and practise 

their spelling words too. The 

class will take part in Listening 

and Talking activities, starting 

this off with Show and Tell. We 

would love a family photograph 

(or two) for your child to 

discuss in class. 

 

 

Maths 

We will be 

discussing shapes 

that we see in our 

playground and local 

community. We will 

revise numbers and 

have opportunities 

to say, write, make 

and do these every 

day. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

So far, the children have enjoyed… 

 

 

 

 

 
                                    Kind regards: 

                                            Miss Kennedy & Miss McNealy 

Friendship Friday 

 

On a Friday we have 

‘Friendship Friday’. Your 

child will be able to invite 

one friend from their class 

to take part in the morning 

activities and join us for 

snack in the Badger’s Den. 

This will help build strong 

relationships. 

 

 

 

 

Snack Time          

 

Every morning the 

children take turns to 

help make snack and wash 

the dishes. Snack 

includes toast, milk, juice 

and a piece of fruit. 

Please advise the school 

of any allergies.   

Remember to 

follow us on 

Twitter: 

@MIbrox 

 


